
 

NOTICE 

Mandatory Form Submission for APAAR ID Confirmation 

This is to inform all BA, BSc, and B.Com students (2021 batch onwards) that a mandatory 

form must be filled out to confirm the creation of your APAAR ID. It is expected that all of 

you have already created your APAAR ID. However, completion of this form is required for 

verification purposes. 

Important Details: 

 Form Submission Deadline: Before 1:00 PM, 29 October 2024 

 Form Link: https://adm.guwahaticollege.org.in/ghyGoogle/ 

Instructions: 

 Students who have not yet created their APAAR ID, or do not possess an AADHAAR 

card, must still fill out this form. 

 Students facing issues with their AADHAAR card are advised to visit the nearest 

Aadhaar Kendra (near Anuradha Cinema Hall, Bamunimaidam) as soon as possible to 

resolve any issues. 

Please adhere to the deadline, as this form is compulsory for all students. 

Best regards, 

Dr. Manash J Deka 

NAD Coordinator 

Guwahati College 

https://adm.guwahaticollege.org.in/ghyGoogle/

